
With a solid foundation in leadership, community engagement, and governance, I am excited to

announce my candidacy for the University of Regina Students' Union General Election. During

my role as Vice President Student Affairs from 2020 to 2022, I prioritized initiatives addressing

food security, such as establishing Community Fridges and expanding the URSU Cares Pantry.

When challenges were brought by the global pandemic, we responded by delivering the URSU

COVID-19 Emergency Bursary to hundreds of students in need. My decision to return to this

organization stems not only from my role as an active student member but also from my

commitment to ensuring accountability and transparency within our Students' Union. I invite you

to stand with me once again as we strive to uphold our rights as student stakeholders.


